
July 12, 2007 
 
 
Whitehorse Copper Lots 
 
PS Sidhu Trucking Ltd (Contractor) has truck/heavy equipment warning signs 
posted, please take note that this an active construction site, care and attention 
should be taken with heavy equipment and trucks hauling gravel etc, and that 
everyone needs to take full responsibility and travel at their own risk on the 
job site. Phase 1 roads will continue to be an active construction zone until the 
entire road construction project is completed in September 2007. 
  
In addition, the three (3) Alaska Highway accesses construction will commence 
later this month and successful lot purchasers should plan for construction delays 
at the Mt. Sima Rd. intersection and the McCrae intersection.  The Meadow 
Lakes Golf Course intersection access will not open to local traffic until late 
October 2007. 
  
Also, please be made aware that if you are a successful lot purchaser that road 
BST surfacing and asphalt paving will be completed in 2008 as well as the ditch 
back slope hydroseeding.  So there will be continued construction work in the 
2008 construction season. 
 
We thank you in advance for your understanding and patience. 
  
Thanks 
  
 
 
G. Brian Ritchie, A.Sc.T. 
Program Manager 
Community Development Division 
Community Services 
Phone: (867)667-3093 
Fax: (867)393-6216 
email: brian.ritchie@gov.yk.ca 
 


